M.R. Hess Home Works
Executive Meeting
Location: Inner Peace Floats
November 30, 2019
3:15pm


Present:
Riqui Hess, Ex. Director
Kathie Notarfonzo, Assistant Director
Clayton DeSarno, Member

1. Due to a scheduling conflict, the date of the youth event was changed to 2/29. This is barring any conflicts for the Elks Club. Riqui will be reaching out to them this coming week.
2. Riqui may possibly table at the HHDS event with Kat on 3/20.
3. Riqui will reach out to both the village and Casey (in regard to t-shirts) for the 5k. We need to verify the date and requirements for the village for this year. The decision was to leave the shirts exactly the same, other than the date.
4. Having lower fees (no platform fees) and better interactions, the decision was made to change our online donation site from Donorbox to GoFundMe’s charity site. Riqui will do a little more digging before doing the actual change.
5. Made it known that the bank account has been changed to nonprofit.
6. Riqui is currently working on getting the business listed as a nonprofit on both Amazon Smile and Facebook. This will NOT be done in time for Giving Tuesday. We are on GuideStar, but we need to wait for the IRS to get up to date to get our profile corrected.
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Meeting was adjourned at 3:45pm
